
5

Reception Newsletter
SUMMER TERM 1 

DIARY DATETOPIC

This term the children will be spending lots of
time outdoors. We will be looking at plants, how
they grow, life cycles and what they need to
survive. We will also spend time investigating
minibeasts and their habitats.  

MAY

Bank Holiday -
School closed

REMINDER - HOT WEATHER
As the weather gets hotter, please remember to put sun cream on your child in the morning. If you choose to send
sun cream in to school for your child to put on themselves, please make sure you have shown them how to apply it
correctly and the correct amount they are to use. The children will be expected to apply their own sun cream if you
choose to send it in for them. The children will have to keep their sun cream in their bags, but it might be a good
idea to put their names on the bottles so we can return them if they are left out. I also encourage all children to
have a sun hat with their name in for extra protection. 

CLASS DOJO
Class Dojo is the best way to contact me. I will check this
each morning. Please phone the office for any short
notice changes or emergencies, as I may not see these
during the school day. Please ensure you notify Miss
Moody on Class Dojo for absences. Thank you.

SNACK 

WELCOME BACK 
I hope you all had a restful break. We have hit the ground running with the summer term and the children

have settled well even with Miss Chappells unexpected absence. I will remain with the class with the
support of Miss Lyne and Miss Hulme until Miss Chappell returns - we wish her a speedy recovery! 

LITERACY

In literacy we will be reading ‘The Bog Baby’. I am
sure you will hear all about it. 

For break time, we offer fresh fruit and milk.
If you would like to provide your child with a
particular fruit, please feel free to put one in
their bag. We ask that the children only have
fruit and not other snacks. 

On Fridays, the children have access to the
tuck shop. Please send your child in with 20p
if they would like to buy something.

Please ensure your child has a named water
bottle in school. They have access to these
throughout the day.

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL

Forest School and PE remain on a Tuesday
morning, unless notified otherwise. Please send
your child in with suitable forest school clothing.
As the weather gets warmer the woods are
becoming drier (finger crossed the sun hangs
around) therefore only wellies will be needed.
Please label every piece of clothing!

I will collect homework folders each Thursday and
return them to your child each Friday. If this changes
for any reason I will let you know. 

HOMEWORK

THANK YOU MRS COEN 


